
Integrated Field Review
All CSD schools will be 

participating in the Integrated 
Field Review on January 24th.  
This means we’ll have some 

fellow educators from nearby 
districts visiting us on the 24th.  
Plan to go about business as 

usual on January 24th, 
knowing that our visitors 

may ask anyone questions.  
All CSD schools will be visited 
to provide commendations on 

our work and 
recommendations on how we 
can improve.  We covered the 
IFR at our January 3rd Staff 

Meeting.  Here is the 
powerpoint from that meeting; 

MBS IFR Overview
Ilze Luneau Assembly on December 21st.  Thanks UA 

Team for planning and MBS PTO for sponsoring!

Fun .Picture

January 10 Staff 
Meeting

Classroom Teachers: 
Healthy Dollars 

Presentation

Special Educators:  
Healthy Dollars 

Presentation

UA Teachers: Healthy 
Dollars Presentation

January 24 Staff 
Meeting

January 17 Staff 
Meeting

Classroom Teachers: 
Science

3rd: Anne’s Room
4th; Kim’s Room

5th: Tech Kids

Special Educators: 
Meet as Review Team

UA Teachers: Planning  
Assemblies in Guidance 

Classroom Teachers: 
PBIS

Special Educators: 
PBIS

UA Teachers: PBIS

The first days returning 
from a break are one of the 

best times to reteach 
schoolwide and classroom 
expectations. This helps 

refocus students after 
returning from a break.  
Some possible ways to 

revisit schoolwide 
expectations include:

Drawing pictures of people 
following school rules.

Modeling and practicing 
safe, respectful, 

responsible behavior in the 
classroom, cafeteria, 

hallway, and/or 
playground.

Reteaching 
Expectations

All School 
Meeting, 

Thursday 1/10/19

This Thursday is our 
January All School Meeting.  

Here is a link to the 
schedule.  UA teachers, 

Greenhouse, Summit 5 and 
Lighthouse take note, we 

made a slight adjustment to 
the schedule last month

Looking forward to the 
Flash Mob!

. All School Meeting 
Schedule 

https://drive.google.com/drive/recent?ogsrc=32
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1oKzPImdFl8bvcW_gnNFRucATMfd64L5_IV3pdnKpzow/edit#gid=415126428
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1oKzPImdFl8bvcW_gnNFRucATMfd64L5_IV3pdnKpzow/edit#gid=415126428


Bowling Celebration:  Our January celebration will be Bowling at Spare Time on 
January 17th and 18th.  Lets make sure we are acknowledging positive behaviors 
with tokens frequently this week so that Oscar can be full in time for our January 
Celebration.  Providing additional recognition of safe, respectful, and responsible 
behavior is also important when we are returning from a break.

We will need to send home a permission slip prior to students going bowling.  
Hopefully Oscar can be full by Monday of next week so that we have a few days to 
get permission slips home to families.  Here is some additional information about 
bowling:  bowling logistics

Interim SBAC: It is time to begin planning for the interim SBAC again.  Here is a doc 
with some information about both the math and literacy interim SBAC.  Good news!  
On the ELA SBAC we are no longer needing to hand score!  The program now scores 
automatically.

Yearbook Pictures: Our PTO is hard at work putting together the 2018 - 2019 Malletts 
Bay School Yearbook.  Please share any pictures from this year in the yearbook 
folder: MBS Yearbook Pictures

     

Welcome to MBS, Marty Welsh and Adam Bagdon!

Mary Welsh began last week as 
a new evening custodian.

Adam Bagdon is a new Behavior 
Interventionist.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ArwkBdDsuAhdfeLUbN_nC56CDIeeQSBFmH0By3MDruk/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1uMrIJGzlBaqM-hDjQ2C75ugHrzG4u5ipmv5oaOLUASI/edit#heading=h.gjdgxs
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/13bh6taadg9kFPmtNcITR40hCcuOViKKN


Getting a Message to Brooke or Jordan: If you need to get a message 
to Brooke or Jordan during the school day and we are not in our offices, 
please leave a message with Pam or Jeanne if it needs to resolved within 
the next 24 hours.  Otherwise, please send an email or place a note in one 
of our boxes.  We’ll respond to emails and notes before 8:00 am the next 
school day.  We regularly check email and our boxes  first thing in the 
morning and at the close of the school day.

Reporting Injuries:  Accidents sometimes happen.  Please report any 
injuries, even small ones to Josie if it occurs while you are at work.  Josie 
can help you determine if an accident report needs to be completed..

Fourth Grade NAEP: Fourth grade will be administering the NAEP 
(National Assessment of Educational Progress) on February 18, 2019.  
Please make note of the date.  More details will follow.

Third Quarter:  Third quarter begins January 22, when we return after 
the MLK Day holiday.  The choosing week will be January 14th -18th.  
There will be no Team Time the week of January 14th - 18th.

         

                            

     

Upcoming Dates and Events

January 10: All School Meeting                                        February 18: Fourth Grade NAEP    

January 17 & 18: PBIS Bowling Celebration                  February 19: 3rd and 4th grade concerts   
                                                                                         at 6 PM and 7 PM     
January 24: Integrated Field Review                                               
                          
January 21: MLK Day (No School)                                  February 20: 5th grade band and chorus 

       concerts @ CHS @ 6:30 PM

February 1; World Read Aloud Day                                                                    


